
Notes about Probate, Guardianship and Mental Health Data 

for FY 2011 

 
 

No reports were received from Brewster, Castro, Edwards, Frio, Martin and Upton 

counties. 

 

No reports were received from Anderson, Burleson, Dallam, Fayette, Hays, Lamar, 

Maverick, Medina, Reeves, Tarrant, and Terry counties due to case management system 

problems. 

 

In addition, reports from Clay, Garza, Hudspeth, and Waller counties were incomplete. 


